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Area 9 Chair's Report 

To: Region 3 ExCom 

Subject: Region 3 Area 9 Chair's Report  

Date: 15 June 2020 

The Section has been participating in the current series of Region leadership training 

sessions held on Wednesdays and as such general and ExCom meetings have been on 

hold to allow for the members to capitalize on the Region Leadership Training series. 

The Section awaits confirmation/details on help requested from Region, Member 

Communication Committee Chair, Sonya Dillard, on whether or not the Jamaica 

Section could be facilitated with a website training session of the Volunteers.  It is 

anticipated that the training will serves as a refreshers training session and also to develop 

a pool of potential volunteers to serve in this area. 

The IEEE Jamaica Section and IEEE WIE Jamaica Section have been invited by the 

Caribbean Girls Hack to collaborate in the IBM Call for Code 2020.  We are planning to 

meet virtually with the Student Branch Counselors, WIE Jamaica Section to brainstorm 

how best we can collaborate and participate in the competition.  

Respectfully Submitted by:  

Dr. Damith Wickramanayake  - Area 9 Chair 

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Engineering & Computing 

University of Technology Jamaica.  

 


